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Dear Legislators,  

I am vehemently oppose the passing of Bill 2025. I urge further and lengthy analysis 

of this bill. Oregonians are burdened by high taxes with no apparent relief in sight. 

We cannot tax our way out of the severe problems facing Oregonians. Please reject 

this bill!  

 

Thank you,  

Patty Spradlin  


